
 
 
 

WARNING 
 
The Danish Financial Supervisory Authority has received an inquiry from an individual 
domiciled in Denmark, who has been offered shares by a foreign firm named Black and 
White Investments (www.blackwhiteinvestments.com). 
 
Black and White Investments does not have authorisation from the Danish Financial 
Supervisory Authority in accordance with section 33 in the Financial Business Act to 
carry out services with securities trading in Denmark. 
 
To find out whether a firm is authorised by the Danish Financial Supervisory Authority 
go to: http://www.finanstilsynet.dk/sw1296.asp. Choose “Investment company area” to 
see which companies in addition to banks have authorisation from the Danish Financial 
Supervisory Authority to carry out services with securities trading in Denmark. 
 


